
LIVING THE CODE 

DAILY DEDICATION 

While the Code is not a policy, all policies 
emanate from the Code. The Code is a 
resource synergizing the University’s Policies 
and Procedures so that they are accessible 
and easy to understand. 

The ethical standards set forth in the Code 
complement current and future University 
policies which guide our daily activities to 
prevent legal and regulatory violations. 

The Code should be utilized to promote and 
reinforce the University’s culture of 
compliance and ethics, foster loyalty and 
retention, and build stronger relationships 
with students, collaborators, and business 
partners. 

If you have questions or concerns about the 
Code, or about possible illegal or unethical 
behavior, or noncompliance with University 
policy, you should speak with your 
supervisor, another University leader, the 
Office of Audit, Compliance & Privacy, or 
utilize the confidential reporting hotline, 
Ethics Line at aub.ie/ReportIt (or other 
appropriate offices). Together, we make 
Auburn University a place where everyone 
is respected, takes responsibility for their 
actions, and trusts one another to do the 
right thing. 


